
Our ref: FOI ID 33873 

16 February 2017 

southportandformbyccg.foi@nhs.net 

Re: Freedom of Information Request 

Please find below the response to your recent Freedom of Information request regarding primary 
care patients within NHS Southport and Formby CCG. 

Request/Response: 

I recently made a generic ‘Freedom of Information’ request to the NHS. As my request focuses on 
primary care patients, their response recommended I make enquiries to all Clinical Commissioning 
Groups across the UK.  

I am trying to find out whether there has been an increase in babies aged 0-12 months being 
diagnosed with eczema over the last 5 years. Specifically in the years 2012, 2013, 2014, 2015 and 
2016. 

NHS Southport and Formby CCG does not hold this information, you may wish to redirect your 
query to the provider 

Southport & Ormskirk Hospital NHS Trust 
soh-tr.foi@nhs.net  

NHS Southport & Formby CCG 

Merton House 
Stanley Road 

Bootle 
Merseyside 

L20 DL 

Direct dial: 0151 247 7000 
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